
Astana, Kazakhstan October 10, 2013

10 October 2013 For the attention of
His Exellency Ole Johan Bjørnøy

Extraordinary and Plenipotentiary
Ambassador of Kingdom of Norway

in the Republic of Kazakhstan

Dear Mr. Ambassador!

I would like to convey my sincere gratitude for our fruitful joint work during the 1st

Session of the Women Energy Club within the framework of the VIII KAZENERGY
Eurasian Forum.

I am certain that all participants and guests of the Session found your speech on
theme «Pioneering  women in  the  oil  and  gas  sector:  securing  human resources  for
tomorrow's economy» interesting and useful. Your extremely deep understanding of
the  issues   facing  female  representatives  in  the  oil-gas  and  energy  sectors  and  the
experiences and attitudes of Kingdom of Norway towards  the gender policy made  us
very impressed.

I  am certain that  the expertise,  which you brought during your speech,  will  help to
establish mutually beneficial cooperation between Kazakh-Norwegian relations.

I look forward to our future cooperation and wish you success in all your  noble
endeavors.

Sincerely,

General Director

Asset Magauov


